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16th June 2017 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Service, Guildford  Cathedral - Wednesday 28th June 2017 

 
A special Leavers’ service has been arranged for all Year 6 children in Guildford Diocesan schools which we 

are invited to as a school. The service will be held at Guildford Cathedral on Wednesday 28th June 2017.  
 

Your child should bring a named packed lunch and a drink (non-fizzy) to school on the day. We have 
been advised by the Diocese that we are not able to picnic at the Cathedral this year due to building works 

so we will have a picnic at school instead. As we need to depart from school at 11.00am, we will have an 

early picnic at school at 10.30am. For this reason please note the children will need to bring an 
additional snack as well to have after the service at 2.30pm.  
 

We shall depart from school by coach at 11.00am and attend the cathedral service which finishes at 2.00pm. 

We will be back at school ready for normal collection at 3.30pm. We have booked a coach to take and 
collect the children but there will be no cost to parents for this.  Unfortunately, we cannot invite parents to 

join us at the Cathedral. However, we do need a couple of parents to assist with transport for a handful of 

children so if you are able to offer that then you would also be able attend the service.  
 

As this is a formal event all children should come to school at the normal time in school uniform, including 
school jumpers (not hoodies). 
 

Please complete the slip below to give your permission for your child to attend the service, and we would be 

grateful if you would return your completed slip by Friday 23rd June latest. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr D Evans   Mr T Pearne 

 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Service at Guildford Cathedral - Wednesday 28th June 2017 

 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………………… Class…………………………… 
 

 

 I give permission for my child either to travel by coach, or in another parent’s or a member of staff’s 

car, to Guildford Cathedral on Wednesday 28th June 2017                                         YES  /   NO* 
 

 I will be able to transport my child plus ………. (please indicate how many) children to and from the 

Cathedral. I have a valid driver’s licence, MOT Certificate, road tax and insurance, and I have a 
current valid DBS check through Busbridge Junior School.  I will be able to remain and assist with 

the supervision of the children. (please cross this section out if not applicable)            YES   /   NO* 
 

 I give permission for my child’s photograph to appear in the Wey Magazine published by the 
Diocese.                                                                                  YES   /   NO* 

 

  (*please delete as applicable) 
 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………..…Parent/Guardian   Date…………………………….. 
 

Please return this slip by Friday 23rd June 2017 latest 


